
From:
Sent:

Redacted

2/21/2012 6:12:42 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Saturday Reschedule

Brian I'm so sorry and please tell Sara we're thinking about her and her mom...

I've tentatively got us in for March 17th, but just let us know if that doesn't work or if you want to do another 
time...

| Redacte |

---- Original Message-----
From: Zalar. Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 12:07 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: iRprlartprl 1

Subject: Re: Saturday Reschedule

Oh I am so sorry... 
Yes, of course

Marzia

On Feb 21,2012, at 11:56 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> Marzia -1 so sorry to do this, but can we reschedule dinner a few more weeks out ? Sara's mom gets her| Reda
on Saturday.| Red I this week and may begin! Redacted
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